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Senior Citizens to Dance the Night Away in Brooklyn Park

 

Brooklyn- State Senator Marty Golden host a special event for local senior citizens billed as

"Dancing Under The Stars" on Thursday, July 16, 2009 from 7:00 p.m.- 9:00 p.m. at the Shore

Road Gardens, 91st Street and Shore Road.

 

Senator Marty Golden stated, "I am hoping that many seniors from the local community join

me next Friday night to enjoy a beautiful evening of dancing, music, fun and entertainment.

I look forward to seeing some line dancing and some swing dancing, and I look forward a

great time at Shore Road Gardens under the stars."

 

The event is free and sponsored by the New York City Department of Parks and Recreation.

For more information, or for a listing of other events, please contact Senator Golden’s office



at (718) 238-6044.


